
Foothills County / Town of Okotoks 

Intermunicipal Committee 

July 5, 2024 
 

FIELD HOUSE UTILIZATION AND FUTURE PLANNING 
 

Issue 

A utilization and future planning study of the Cavalry Regional Field House has been 
completed and is presented to the Intermunicipal Committee. 

 
Motion Proposed by Administration 

That the Intermunicipal Committee accept the report and presentation on the 
utilization and future planning for Cavalry Regional Fieldhouse as presented. 
 
Report, Analysis and Financial Implications 

The Town of Okotoks (ToO) and Foothills County (FC) jointly own the Cavalry FC 

Fieldhouse, which opened in 2014 and is directed by the Foothills Okotoks Recreation 
Society and operated by Nustadia Recreation.  
 

As the facility is now 10 years old and some major capital items such as the artificial 
turf is reaching end of life, a utilization and future planning review was directed to be 

undertaken at the June 6, 2023 meeting of the Intermunicipal Committee.  
 
A consultant was enlisted to review current service levels and allocation utilization of 

the Cavalry FC Fieldhouse to develop recommendations that maximize facility usage; 
create a prioritized project list; and provide updated shadow planning and phasing for 

expansion of the facility (indoors and/or outdoors) that builds upon the Society’s 
objectives and the needs of both municipal partners.  
 
Attachment(s) 

1. Cavalry Fieldhouse presentation 

2. Cavalry Fieldhouse study 
 
Prepared by: 

Christa Michailuck 
Parks & Recreation Director, Tow n of Okotoks 
June 24, 2024 


